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Date: June 28, 2021 
To: Dieringer Board of Directors 
From: Michael Farmer, Superintendent 
Re: 2017-2020 Strategic Plan Extension 
 
Extenuating circumstances tied to the global COVID-19 pandemic have impacted the operations of our 
district in unprecedented ways.  One of which was the expiration our strategic plan at the end of 2020.  As a 
group we discussed the desire to find times that fit within the board’s and the superintendent’s schedules to 
start this work.  Alas, the pandemic and the changing nature of school and our shifting modes of learning 
have complicated attempts to do many things, particularly as other matters were of a higher priority. 
 
With that, I am recommending that at the end of the 2020-2021 school year, and with the potential of two 
new members joining our board of directors in December, we extend this current plan until the end of the end 
2022 at the latest.  This extension gives our new board a chance to assess the state of the district and to work 
with me, our staff, parents, and community on a new strategic plan.  The new plan would go into effect once 
it is adopted by the board. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Michael R. Farmer 
Superintendent 
Dieringer School District  
  
 
 
 
 
 

 


